
 

November 3, 2022 
Announcements 
 
 
APPOINTMENT OF A DIRECTOR 
 
 
In accordance with ASIC Continuous Disclosure Requirement, Mt Evelyn & Districts Financial Services 
Ltd. are delighted to announce the appointment of Leigh Matthew Brown as a Director as at 3 
November 2022. 
 
Leigh currently works in Building Solutions and Innovation within the Berkshire Hathaway owned MiTek.  
He has experience as a volume residential builder (18 years), Operations Manager London, UK (5yrs). 
Leigh was born and raised in Mt Evelyn and has been actively involved in many community sports 
playing, supporting and now actively with his own children. 
Executive Committee member of the Wandin FNC for the past 10 years including numerous other roles 
and has been a Life Member since 1998.  
Leigh really enjoys the community based culture within local sporting clubs and sees this as great 
environment for his family to be actively engaged and developing in.  
 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Laura Lilley 
Company Secretary 
Mt Evelyn & Districts Financial Services Limited 
 
 
 
 


